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30th January 2019 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Severe Weather Warning 

 
 

As winter appears to be with us we wanted to remind everyone of our procedures during 
times of severe winter weather.  
 
Staff will make every effort to get to school when the weather is bad. However, in the event 
of severe weather conditions please look on our school Facebook page and school 
website www.darnhall.cheshire.sch.uk  to check for notice of any school closure.  
Text messages will also be sent. Please DO NOT telephone school unless your child is off 
ill, as our telephone lines need to be kept clear for communication with staff. 
 
Alternatively, tune in to the following radio stations to listen for school closures. 

 Real Radio (Heart) 

 Century 

 Signal  
 

We will always endeavour to keep the school open as normal during the bad weather. If you 
change your telephone number please remember to inform us so we can update our 
records. 
 
Kind regards 

 
 
 
Sarah Tomlinson 
Headteacher 
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